Health Department, Haryana,
Appointment letters to Medical Officers,
Announcement

It is for the information of all the candidates who have been declared
successful for the post of Medical Officer in Health Department, Haryana that
Hon’ble Chief Minister has kindly consented to handover the joining letters to all
such candidates; in an event organized on dated 08.03.2025 at Tau Devi Lal
Stadium, Sector-3, Panchkula. Kindly make it convenient to attend the occasion at

10.00 A.M. sharp so that the appointment letters could be handed over to them.

‘3.7,02,';
Director General Health Services,
Haryana, Sector-6, Panchkula



